
ROW Foundation Participates in a local Awareness Program with the Watershed Stewards 
Academy 

At the Crofton Cherry Blossom Festival, Maryland 

Organized by the Crofton Civic Association 

The Crofton Cherry blossom festival was held on Saturday, April 8th  in the Crofton Parkway area. See the flier below. 

 

The Rivers of the World (ROW) https://rowfoundation.org Foundation joined hands with the AA Watershed Stewards Academy (WSA) , 
http://aawsa.org ,   to reach out to local people at the festival. Pictures from the event below: 

 

https://rowfoundation.org/
http://aawsa.org/


 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March Haseltine and Denise Frey        Marc Haseltine and Subijoy Dutta  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

People at the Cherry blossom festival stopping by the booth.  

 



 

 

 

 

Blossoming Cherry from a week ago on the Crofton Parkway 

 


